
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting August 5, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Dave Blakesley and Art Pichette. 
 
Previous meeting minutes from 7/29/20 were approved 3-0 with Art abstaining. 
 
Chris reported that Prism Energy had agreed to provide updated pricing on some of the items 
from their 2018 energy audit (part of our Energy Reduction Plan).   He mentioned that another 
energy contractor, Earthlight, stopped by the Highway Dept. with information.  Since we 
already have Prism involved, and are also supposed to hear back from Bob Haines (of World 
Energy Efficiency Services) by Monday August 10, we decided to hold off on Earthlight for 
now. 
 
It was agreed that when we get back information from Prism, we will need to go over the 
items they have listed.  Town Hall lighting will have to be sufficient for our seniors to play 
pickleball safely.  We can ask about including doors, windows, and solar shades. 
 
Dave wanted to be sure that the Chapter 25A law will not involve any payback. He has 
checked with a couple o nearby towns that have used it and they have not had any payback.  
He also wanted to be sure that Prism is an Eversource contractor.   
 
Non-Green Communities work was discussed.  Chris will bring copies of our original list of 
maintenance projects that we had identified at the end of last year.  We will discuss at our 
next meeting. 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday August 12, 2020 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:32 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


